
   
 

INFORMATION SHARING REPORT 

February 1, 2021 
 
 

Great News: 
Fabiana Solano, Urban Design’s Planning Intern, has accepted a 

full time Planner position with the City of Punta Gorda.  She has 

been with the City since March 2020 and has been working on 

projects such as the Parks and Recreation Master Plan (PRMP) 

and the Historic District’s Overnight Parking Pass Program.  

Please welcome her to the City family.   
 
 
 

Centennial Memories…….This is OUR Charlotte! 
 
 

 


